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Corazén House Build May 7

From: Kathryn Baldwin (kathibaldwin@aol.com)
To:  jpaddockl1415@att.net
Date: Monday, April 18, 2022, 10:37 AM PDT

Dear Jim,
The District Grant funds for the the Corazén House Build need to be sent to:
Only Glenn is participating from our club and the remaining funds will be utilized to sponsor Rotaract

Club Members for the house build.

I'll bring the checkbook over sometime this afternoon while I'm searching for socks for @ Placentia.

The $3000 needs to go to Corazon, Inc at 1505 E 177 St 114, Santa Ana 92705 with a note on the Memo
Line: May 7th Rotary House build

Sincerely,
Kathi

Kathryn E. Baldwin

President Rotary Club of Placentia

District Governor Cisca Stellhorn

Rotary International President Shekhar Mehta
2021-2022

"Serve to Change Lives"



